
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

TOWN OF SHARON 

 

 
 

PLANNING BOARD 

DEFINTIVE SUBDIVISION PLAN   

The Sharon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, August 19, 2015 at 

8:00 PM at the Sharon Community Center, located at 219 Massapoag Avenue (Dobrinski 

Way), in the Public Hearing Room, 2nd floor, to review the definitive subdivision entitled 

“Audubon Preserve Subdivision – Preserve Way Definitive Plans”, located at 263 Everett St, 

submitted by Gobbi, FLP of Dover, MA and as drawn by L.A.L. Engineering Group of Millis, 

Ma. 

All interested parties should plan to attend. 

 


